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COUNTYof NAPA

NANCY WATT
County Executive Officer

DRAFT
July 13, 2004

Napa County 2004-2005 Grand Jury

Attn:  Brent G. Randol, Foreperson

P.O. Box 5397

Napa, California 94581-0397

Dear Members of the Grand Jury:


The Napa County Board of Supervisors has directed me to convey its request that the 2004-2005 Napa County Grand Jury investigate the operations of the Elections Department/Registrar of Voters as part of the Grand Jury's review of county government operations.  The Board is also requesting that the Grand Jury consider issuing an interim report when their investigation is completed, rather than waiting for the full report to be issued towards the end of the fiscal year.  If you require more information please feel free to contact me at (707) 253-4424.







Sincerely,








Nancy Watt








County Executive Officer
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